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IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND SCHOOL DANCES:
Students attending are expected to follow the normal campus expectations.  All Guest Passes need to be prearranged and approved in advance!  We will check all passes.  Only high school aged guests or recent Omak graduates will be admitted with the required guest pass that the OHS student has obtained from the Attendance Office in advance of the dance.
For Homecoming and Prom, recent graduates of other schools will be permitted only with administrative approval after a “positive background check” with administrators of the guest’s prior school.  Students will be denied if they have poor attendance, frequent tardiness or any recent suspensions or truancies.  This will be the same process for requesting an administration release to attend a dance at a school other than Omak.  You must have a guest dance form completed by guest’s school and returned three (3) days prior to the event, unless an earlier deadline date is required (such as Homecoming or Prom).  Students will not be allowed to purchase a dance ticket or attend the dance until all fines are paid in full.  As dances are privileges, students must also be passing all classes from the most recent progress report.

